
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
It has now been a little bit more than a week that you were here in Nurnberg and participated in the “World 
Conference On Magic Bullets”. We hope that you safely returned bringing home the original “Magic Bullet” 
of Paul Ehrlich and many impressions and new scientific ideas. We had approximately 1100 participants in 
the “World Conference” and another 700 German physicians and pharmacists participating in “Certified 
Continuing Education Courses”. Further details may be found in the attachment and on the homepage: 
http://www.ehrlich2004.org  
 
We wish to thank all speakers, chairmen, poster presenters and participants for making this conference a 
very unique one and a true “Fest” of Ehrlich’s 150th birthday. We are receiving so many e-Mails praising 
highly that this conference had “a humane touch … of high cultural attitude” and being well organized at 
the same time. Also our team felt that the whole conference was of such a warm, humane and very 
pleasant atmosphere. People had smiles on their faces making it easy for us to return this. Thank you for 
nice gifts from your countries. Many wrote the conference will be unforgettable and we can agree with that 
from this end too. Also new friendships were created and the breadth of topics lead many to see new 
horizons in their work.  
 
Some technical information: We will send out “Certificates of attendance” in the next few weeks together 
with a CD of abstracts ( updated for last minute breakers ) and pictures of the conference including 
opening ceremony and birthday celebration party. We need to catch up with “some lab work” before we 
can send out. Please also visit the homepage for updates on this. 
 
Chemotherapy: those who want to publish their work in “Chemotherapy” DO NOT SEND papers to the 
conference or my address. Those who have already done so please send ONLY TO publisher and resend 
again to: 
 
http://content.karger.com/ProdukteDB/produkte.asp?Aktion=JournalHome&ProduktNr=223834  
 
We wish you all the best in your health, personal and family life and scientific career and hope to meet you 
again “some when” in the future. Always feel free to visit us here in Nurnberg when you come to Germany.  
 
Greetings from Nurnberg and thank you again for being such a wonderful conference participant. 
 
 
Fritz Sorgel 
and teams lead by Jurgen Bulitta and Martina Kinzig-Schippers 
 
Co - Conveners 
George L. Drusano 
Dieter Adam 
Kurt G. Naber 
Klaus Bodmann 
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